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July 14,2025

Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square
Bay Minette, AL 36507

Dear Commission Members,

The Baldwin County Historic Development Commission respectfully requests the renewal of
terms for certain members of the current commission, and the replacement of one member with
an expired term with a new candidate.

Members we request to have their terms renewed are: Mike Bunn, Alan Samry, and Todd
Thomas. Mr. Bunn and Mr. Thomas’s terms are scheduled to end in July of 2025. Mr. Samry
was initially appointed to complete the term of a member who could not complete their term
which ended in 2024. We neglected to request he be appointed to an official full term once that
interim appointment was completed.

We would like to thank commission member Kelly A. McGriff, whose term also expires in July
of 2025, for his service, and replace his position with Mr. Gabriel Gold-Vukson, director of the
Fairhope Museum of History. Information on Gold-Vukson’s credentials are attached.

Thank you for allowing us to serve the county in this way.

Respectfully,

Mike Bunn
Chair, Baldwin County Historical Development Commission



